
From: Hill, Jon  
Sent: 19 August 2021 16:34 
To: John Dix <john@johndix.co.uk> 
Cc: Requests <Requests@Barnet.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: Information request - internal review (ref: 7506256) 
 

Dear Mr Dix, 
 
Thank you for your email. Whilst the usual route of appeal following an Internal 
Review is the ICO, in light of the issues you have raised and related time constraints, 
I have contacted Planning to ask if they could again search their records and identify 
anything they may hold related to this request. As a result of these inquiries I have 
been provided with the attached handwritten note, taken at the meeting of 7 April by 
the relevant Principal Planner. I am informed that no further information is held. 
 
I apologise on behalf of the council that this information wasn’t’ provided in the first 
instance. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Jon Hill 
Transparency & Information Rights Lead 
Records & Information Management 
Assurance 
London Borough of Barnet, 2 Bristol Avenue, Colindale, NW9 4EW  
Tel: 020 8359 7072 | Web: www.barnet.gov.uk | www.open.barnet.gov.uk 
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